Jeanann Dawson

=
From: Josh Perry
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:09 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson
Subject: RE: 167 Bethea

They are in the process of submitting now they have not submitted yet just seeing if the septic will need to be replaced or not.

From: Jeanann Dawson

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 2:07 PM

To: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>
Subject: RE: 167 Bethea

Do you want me to use email as an ok or is there a attachment to put in track it?

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org

From: Josh Perry <jperry@lillingtonnc.org>
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 1:54 PM

To: Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org>
Subject: FW: 167 Bethea

From: Josh Perry
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 10:54 AM



To: Jennifer Brock <jbrock@harnett.org>
Subject: 167 Bethea

The zoning for 167 Bethea allows for double-wides so she is clear to move on to Environmental Health for a septic inspection.

Thanks,
Joshua Perry



